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27 June 2017 
 

 
Dear Parents 

 

Sports Day – unfortunately due to the poor weather forecast Sports Day is postponed until next Wednesday 

5 July.  We will require 9 child sized rucksacks, scarves and baseball caps for our dressing up race.  If you 

are able to let us borrow some please send them to school as soon as possible.   

There is NO seating for spectators at the cricket field however you are welcome to bring your own camping-

style seats/stools to the event.  As usual children may go home directly from Sports Day providing parents 

are present.   

If the forecast is bad for next Wednesday 5 July, we are hoping to arrange to go to Caedmon College Whitby 

Sports Hall.  We will let you know by next Tuesday 4 July.  Thank you. 

 

Music Lessons – if Sports Day is cancelled the children who have music lessons with Mr Cross will need to 

bring their instruments to school. 

 

Holiday Dates 2017/18 – please see attached a holiday list for 2017/18, there are two training dates to be 

advised in the Autumn term. 

 

Hit the Surf – please could all Parents who haven’t returned the Indemnity form and permission slip, 

send the completed copies back to school tomorrow or your child won’t be able to take part. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Cathy Bennion 

Acting Headteacher 
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